
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 August 1, 2019 

 
 

 
Contact: Erin Garred, Librarian  

Phone: 623-930-3847, Email: egarred@glendaleaz.com 

Address: Foothills Library, 19055 N. 57th Ave., Glendale, AZ 85308 

 
 

College Fair Returns to Foothills Library on August 10 
 
 
Back for its second year, the College Fair at Foothills Library gives teens and their parents a chance 
to explore local schools and ask questions about the college application process, applying for loans 
and scholarships and study strategies for admissions tests. Speakers from The Princeton Review, 
Phoenix Public Library’s College Depot and the University of Arizona will be featured.  
 
“This program was suggested and created by our Teen Library Council, who expressed their need 
for more basic information regarding applying for and attending college, and the need for that 
information earlier in their high school careers," says Teen and Adult Librarian Erin Garred. "Last 

year was the first year for it, and it was such a success.”, “We have had so many people asking for it 
again, that we have brought it back this year to help those families in our community who are 
looking for this kind of information.”  
 
The 2nd Annual Foothills College Fair will be held on Saturday, August 10th, from 10 A.M.-4:30 
PM. Anyone who is interested in exploring college options is invited to attend. No registration is 
required.  
 
For a full schedule of events, visit www.glendaleazlibrary.com. For more information, contact Erin 
Garred at 623-930-3847. 
 
 

 
Glendale Public Library is a division of the City of Glendale Community Services Department: 623-

930-3590. 
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